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     Athens, 26th March 2014 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
Product Recall Information Notice on Cookware  

 
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate in Attica in 

collaboration with the General Chemical State Laboratory, following consumer complaint 

investigation, proceeded to official sampling control of a rectangular shaped cookware with a 

non-stick coating. The product was found to be inappropriate for contact with acidic food under 

“normal” or “usual” conditions of use and chemical substances injurious to human health may 

migrate. In this case, alteration and peeling off up to a significant extent of the coating might 

occur.  

 

The implicated product is a “rectangular cookware with a non-stick coating”, with dimensions 

42.3x31.5x5.2 cm, originated from China, with lot number 13355 / Batch 0418120000035, 

imported by the company “JUMBO AEVE” (in Greek: “JUMBO ΑΝΩΝΥΜΗ ΕΜΠΟΡΙΚΗ ΕΤΑΙΡΕΙΑ» 

situated in 9 Kiprou str. and Hydras, Moschato (in Greek: “Κύπρου 9 & Ύδρας, Μοσχάτο”). 

 

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the above product by the above mentioned 

company. Relevant controls are in progress.  

 
Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo below) are asked 

not to use it.  

 


